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The Texas Soybean Board is soliciting research and market development proposals for 
FY2016.  Proposals are due to the Board by the close of business on January 29, 2016.  
An individual may be listed as a principal investigator on only one proposal.  The Texas 
Soybean Board has a limited amount or funding and will give priority to projects that 
provide a high amount of funding leverage. 
 
Proposals must take into account the differences among regions of the state. 
 
Proposals will be accepted in the following areas: 
 

1. Weatherability of soybean varieties at harvest (high humidity) 
2. Drought tolerant soybean varieties 
3. Developing soybean processing facilities in Texas 

 
 
 
 
For more information contact: 
Kenlon Johannes, Executive Director 
Texas Soybean Board 
Phone:  (936) 825-3300 
johannes@texassoybeans.org 
 


